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This design bulletin replaces the typical sections in the CDOT Roadway Design Guide with typical sections that show the pavement being constructed with a sloped safety edge as described in the new standard special provision, Revision of Sections 401 and 412, Safety Edge.

The use of safety edge is required in all projects having roadway pavement, beginning with projects advertised on or after November 4, 2011.  Please feel free, however, to use this in projects advertised before this date.

In Chapter 4 of the CDOT Roadway Design Guide, delete Figures 4-1 through 4-5 and replace them with the figures contained in the following located in the CDOT Design and Construction Project Support web page:

http://www.coloradodot.info/business/designsupport/bulletins_manuals/roadway-design-guide

Please print copies of Figures 4-1 through 4-5 and keep them in your copy of the CDOT Roadway Design Guide.

If you have questions, please contact your Area Engineer in Project Development or Larry Brinck, the Standards and Specifications Engineer.

The CDOT Roadway Design Guide, the new figures, and the Design Bulletin can be found on the Design and Construction Project Support web page at:

http://www.coloradodot.info/business/designsupport
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